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Voice Over: The blackness of space.

Voice Over: It started its life in the
fires of the big bang.

Voice Over: Hurtling aimlessly through
space for eons like others of its kind.

Voice Over: It would have continued on
this course forever ...

Voice Over: ... until a simple press of a
button on a Magno-Gravitational Gizmo ...
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Voice Over: ... brings it hurtling
through the atmosphere to its final
destination!

 
Brett: So he says, "I think I'm the
happiest man alive!" and she beats the
living daylights out of him on air!

 

Brett: That's where I'm heading now. No,
not to take her out on the town. She'd
get that if she beat up mister
"Inappropriate Leo." I don't care if he's
insane! The whole no pants thing is so
passe. Anyway, I'm going to visit the
little gnome in the hospital. Yes, I'll
write your name on the card.

 

Brett: Yes, Michaela, I'll steal you up
some new white stockings. Sheesh, I know
they're paying us with lottery tickets
now but jeez Louise can't you steal your
own candy-striper outfits? I don't care
if it's more exciting that they're stolen
-- you TechTV girls got some messed up
desires!

 

Brett: Hmm, the signal cut out. I wonder
what is interfering with it? Hmm, the
signal interference and the dark shadow
that suddenly appeared over me is almost
as if a large asteroid is falling from
the sky and is about to squash me. No, it
couldn't be THAT obvious. I probably just
forgot to recharge my phone. Oh silly me

  ::Boom:: ::Pow:: ::Crash::
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Brett: No! I knew I should have put on my
indigo fire i-Pod cover! Hello, fashion
police, I need some help here! The fire
from the five ton asteroid that's
currently crushing me clashes with my
zebra striped i-Pod cover and it's
getting to be really annoying! Help me,
pleaaaaaaaaase!

We'll be right back ...
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